
QUESTION ON NOTICE 
 

No. 446 
 

asked on 20 April 2023 
 

MRS D FRECKLINGTON ASKED THE MINISTER FOR REGIONAL DEVELOPMENT 
AND MANUFACTURING AND MINISTER FOR WATER (HON G BUTCHER)—  
 
QUESTION: 
 
Will the Minister advise (a) the attrition rate for the Manufacturing Hub Manager 
positions, (b) if any of these Manufacturing Hub Manager roles were vacant as at 1st 
April 2023 and (c) if so, where were the vacancies and what was the reason for the 
vacancy? 
 
 
 
 
ANSWER: 
 
Since the permanent establishment of the Manager positions within the Manufacturing 
Hubs across Queensland, two Managers have resigned. 
 
As at 1 April 2023, one Manager position was vacant and recruitment is underway to 
fill the position. It is understood the incumbent took the opportunity to progress their 
career. 

 
 
 


